
Board of Aldermen 
2010-2011                                                                                             City of Newton 
 
 

Memorandum 
 

 To: Real Property Reuse Committee  

 From: Victoria Danberg, Chairman 

 Re: January 25 Meeting Cancellation  

 Date: January 20, 2011 

 

____________________________________________________________ 

  Since the appointees to the Joint Advisory Planning Group for the 
Austin Street parking lot have not yet been docketed and the only other item 
on the agenda is a small surplus piece of property on Chapel Street, which the 
abutters wish to purchase, the Committee’s regularly scheduled meeting for 
next Tuesday, January 25 is cancelled. 
 
The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, February 22 when the Committee 
will hold a public hearing on the Chapel Street property and, if docketed, 
confirm the Joint Advisory Planning membership.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Copy:   Board of Aldermen 
  Candace Havens 

 


